
Tuesday 18
th

 March 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Year 4 invite you to their fantastic performance of ‘A Glint of Gold.’ We will be 
performing on both Monday 31st March and Tuesday 1st April at Sharmans 
Cross Junior School. We would love it for you all to be there as we have been 
working really hard to put on an excellent show! 
 
The performance will commence at 7pm and we estimate that it will go on for 
about an hour and 15 minutes. We would like children to be dropped off at 
6:15pm in order to get ready for the performance and to give you enough time 
to pop home if needed.  
 
At present, we can only offer 2 tickets per child on a first come, first served 
basis. If you require more tickets, we will try, wherever possible, to provide 
you with this once everyone has received their 2 tickets. We would kindly ask 
for all reply slips to be returned by Monday 24th March.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 4 Team. 
 

 
 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________ Class:__________ 
 
 
 

• I require one/two tickets for the performance on Monday 31st March.  
 

• I require one/two tickets for the performance on Tuesday 1st April.  
 
 
 

 
If possible, I would like an additional _______ tickets for the Monday/Tuesday.  
 
 
 
Signed:…………………………………………. 


